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Dear Editor,  

As a contractor, I am a liberty merchant. Or, since some of you do not have the foggiest idea of 
what I am talking about, I accept the American Liberty money as a partial payment for my 
labor.  

Many of the merchants in Miami County will not take this currency in payment. The excuse is, 
"I must take the money to the bank to deposit it." It is very unlikely that any of you would 
receive more than $25 a month in this money. If $25 or even $50 a month would break you, 
then you probably should not be in business to start with, or should not remain in business.  

Those who take the money need to pass it on to circulate it. This is the only way this system 
will work. Hoarding it does nothing.  

I have seen much of the documentation on the Federal Reserve System, which is a private 
system. Furthermore, government is so poorly managed it could not get a credit rating if it were 
a business. Should a business try to pull the same stuff someone would go to jail, be charged 
with usury or some other crime.  

I would rather have money backed by silver and gold than money backed by AIR.  

Maybe some of you do not believe in the United States Constitution. Personally, I prefer to 
have something to back my money, rather than nothing. Which is exactly what you will have 
the day the government's IOU's are called in by the Fed.  

For those of you who think this is a game, think again. It is for real, we are for real. We are 
doing this for love of country. Do you love this country?  


